
City of Cody 
Council Proceedings 

Tuesday, November 9, 2021 
 

A special meeting of the Cody City Council was held in Council Chambers of Cody City Hall on 
Tuesday, November 9, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. 
  
Present: Mayor Matt Hall, Council Members Diane Ballard, Emily Swett, Andrew Quick, 

Jerry Fritz, and Heidi Rasmussen, City Administrator, Barry Cook and 
Administrative Service Officer, Cindy Baker. 

 
Absent:  Council Member Justin Baily. 
 
Mayor Hall called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 
 
At 5:30 p.m.  Council Member Swett made a motion seconded by Council Member Ballard to 
enter into an Executive Session – Pursuant to Wyoming State Statute 16-4-405(a)(ii) and 16-4-
405(a)(ix).  At 5:58 p.m. Council Member Fritz made a motion seconded by Council Member 
Swett to exit the Executive Session.  No action was taken.  

 
Citizen, John Osgood had a discussion on the Solid Waste within the City and concerns and/or 
suggestions he had.  No action was taken. 

 
The Governing Body discussed the possibility of granting an access easement.  Staff was 
directed to move this item for consideration at a regular meeting. 
 
The Governing Body discussed Volunteers/Parade/Major Street Closure Events.  Staff was 
provided with direction on how to proceed.  

 
Phillip Bowman, Public Works Director discussed the Water Master Plan, A Resolution to adopt 
the plan and an Ordinance reflecting changes in the Water and Raw Water Rates.  Staff will 
bring both the Resolution and Ordinance forward for consideration at the next Council Meeting 
on November 16. 
 
City Administrator provided an update Big Horn Ave Study and professional services agreement 
for Franchise Agreements.  The council will see items for consideration on both at future Council 
Meetings.  

 
Mayor Hall adjourned the Work Session at 6:55 p.m. 
 
 
________________________________   ____________________________ 
Cynthia D Baker     Matt Hall 
Administrative Services Officer   Mayor 
 


